## ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR Wed. Oct. 4th, 2023

Congratulations to our library contest winner Venus Tang in grade 11! Venus will receive a Kidsbooks gift card from our September contest. Keep an eye out for our upcoming Halloween contest! (Spoiler alert: the prize is definitely candy.) Love, the library  $\odot$  "

Are you fluent (written and verbally) in Farsi, French, Japanese, Korean, Mandarin, Spanish or Punjabi? If so, you may wish to write the challenge exam and earn extra credits. Please attend an important meeting this Friday in the library classroom to learn more.

Ms. Johnston would like to send out a big thank you to all the individuals who donated and participated in the Terry Fox Marathon of Hope last month.

Together we raised \$2374.00 for Cancer research. Well done Carson Graham students and staff!